Donna Goodridge
Greenwood
LD 754

Dear ENR Committee members, I am writing in full support of this bill to ban the sale
and use of electronic cigarettes. It is an environmental and health issue. Vaping is
more harmful to the human lung than cigarettes. The waste generated by this habit is
astounding and disgusting and disposal at hazard waste facilities is likely a rare
occurrence. Instead we find them along the road sides or in general trash. Please ban
these items.



